	Fellowship title: 
	Community Fellow (BAME focussed)

	What does the role involve? 


	Role summary: 

We are looking for 4 bright and engaged Newcastle College University Centre Students across all academic levels to work with the NCUC Research team on an ongoing project to improve the experience of BAME students at our institution.  This is part of a wider, institutional project designed to improve access and participation across Newcastle College University Centre. We particularly welcome applications from students from the BAME community for this role. 

· You will provide feedback on a range of schemes, initiatives and plans for NCUC. You will sit on working groups designed to improve the experience of BAME students at NCUC.   

· You will be asked to provide guidance and input into any new initiatives designed to improve access and participation, particularly for those from a BAME background. 

· You may be asked to speak or contribute to specific committees or boards.

· You may be asked to write reports for academic committees or boards. 

· You may be asked to conduct primary research amongst the student community

· You may be asked to conduct secondary research into specific areas. 

Additional Outputs:

· Attend NCUC Student Leader Induction (TBC)
· Attend Student Leaders Festive Event (TBC)
· Present at NCUC Student Conference (TBC)
· Attend Student Leader Awards (TBC)
· Engage in social media training and promote themselves on social media in a professional capacity at least once a month tagging Newcastle College
· Write a short blog post reflecting on your experience to go on the Research Portal




Payment schedule: 

The bursary for this role is £400 split across the academic year. 

(Payments will only be made on successful completion of the role. Deductions will be made for missed sessions or any other form of non-participation.)


	How do I apply?
	[bookmark: _GoBack]To apply complete an application form and forward it to HEstudents@ncl-coll.ac.uk

Closing Date: 28th September 2020

If shortlisted, you will be asked to attend a video chat through teams the week: 5th October 2020




